
Suggested Talking Points for Post Cards
Dear Legislator,

All I want my students to have for the New Year is:

 Small class sizes that allow them to receive individual teacher attention.
 Adequate funding for books and technology.
 Quality learning conditions.
 More learning time by reducing testing time.
 School employees who can dedicate 100% of their efforts focusing on students needs and not  
 having to work several jobs.

Recently some legislators have said your union has been naughty. 
Let’s compare some facts on where we stand…

We need you.

You, your local union, FEA and our national affiliates have put substantial resources behind all the 
issues mentioned. Now it is time to tell the Legislature to do the same.

We need your help. Write a post card with your best holiday wishes for your students in 2017 and 
send it to your legislator!
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YOUR UNION
Naughty or Nice

Issue Legislature\
Governor

Making ALL students a priority

Quality learning conditions for every student

Living wages for education staff professionals and teachers

Class size

Pre-Kindergarten education for all students

Less testing to allow for more teaching

Adequate education funding

Your Union


